
NW AUSTIN strongly supports a Dist 10 map with the southeast boundary starting above 2222. 
Please consider the hours of work and negotiation among the neighborhood associations that 
went into the boundary decisions that respect our common interests. My understanding is that the 
committee discarded that work and  
  
Thank you for your thoughtful consideration,  
Erin Jones 
 


